
Mr. Taillon, I tried to email the Governor but her address came back "undeliverable." Would you 
forward this email to her office, thanks

Governor Haley, the following request is made under the South Carolina Freedom of 
Information Act.

Please provide me with copies of all correspondence, including, but not limited to, letters, 
memos, faxes and emails, to and from you, as well as to and from any of your staff, between 
June 1, 2011, and the present date regarding the creation of a Department of Administration, 
dissolution of the Budget and Control Board or any other issues related to restructuring in 
state government.

I would like to request a waiver of any fees for this request. Disclosure of the requested 
information is in the public interest because it is likely to contribute significantly to public 
understanding of the operations and activities of state government.

However, if there is any anticipated cost, please provide an estimate prior to providing the 
requested records; and please provide the methodology used to determine the anticipated fees. 
Please transmit all documents to me electronically, with "FOIA Request" in the subject line.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. If you have any questions regarding this 
request, please contact me.

With focused attention,

Bert Walker - Bluffton Tea Party
10 Falmouth Way
Bluffton, SC 29909
E-Mail: bfwalker@hargray.com
http://thesuncityconservative.blogspot.com/
PH: 843,705,4708
Cell: 703-508-0837
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